2020 Texas State
Skeet Championships

2020 TEXAS SIATE SKEET SHOQOT

May 19, 2020

Fellow TSSA Members —

Several decisions have been made, in the recent days, regarding our State Shoot. The proposed changes
have been approved by the TSSA Board of Directors and we are now prepared to share our plans with
you.

We strongly believe, that with the current restrictions that are in place due to the Covid 19 Pandemic, and
the unpredictability of the timing to open the State of Texas, holding the shoot during its regularly
scheduled time of June 11th through June 14th is not in the best interest of the shoot, or our organization.

It is our intention to reschedule the State Championships to October 30th through November 1st at the
Greater Houston Sports Club. This will be a three (3) rotation tournament and Doubles will be held on the
afternoon of Friday, October 30th. The maximum attendance will be 150 shooters. We understand, fully,
that this may not be an ideal date, situation, or set of circumstances for all our membership. With all thing
considered, however, it is the best date that is available to hold the shoot and it provides the best chance
for us to hold a State Championship in 2020 in which we can take pride. We are committed to making
this a fantastic shoot, and the weather is usually great during this part of the year in Houston.

There will not be a banquet this year. The significant cost of the banquet, the unpredictability of the
attendance for this shoot, and the unknowns related to social distancing, make the considerable
investment in a banquet too risky for this year. We are already looking forward to enshrining our HOF
Inductees and holding a bigger, better banquet in 2021.

We still plan on holding the raffle for this year. A significant number of tickets have already been sold,
but tickets are still available. We plan on either holding the drawing during the 2020 World Shoot or the
2020 Texas State Championships. Tickets will be available during registration at the Blue Goose or please
see Hunter Edmunds.

We are committed to make this a fun and exciting event. We look forward to sharing additional details
with you in the coming days and weeks. Please plan to attend and please register now!

Yours in skeet,

Brandon Cade Hunter Edmunds
TSSA President State Shoot Chairman / TSSA Vice President



